Today's Featured Ministry Is:

WOMEN'S MINISTRY BY ROYALE MCMASTERS

Glorify the Lord with me and let us exalt His name together!! - Psalm 34:3

We praise God for the protection He has blessed us with over the last

year or so. The Women's ministry was able to meet in person for 4 brunches in 2020-2021. It was a blessing to be able to join together again feeding our bodies and souls. We were able to hear from Luisa, Marie, and Sarah. We were grateful for new faces to join us and had 40-60 women attend. It is a great way



to meet the newcomers to the church and they us.

Watch the announcements for another brunch in October and the

following year.

"We praise God for the protection He has blessed us with over the last year or so."

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY

Saturday Women's Bible Study was able to transition to a Zoom Bible Study very quickly and we have been going strong studying the book of James, Psalms of Faith, and 1st, 2nd, and 3rd John.

We have had over 31 women

sign up since we have been on

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY

Next One **September 25, 2021** 9:00am

(Via Zoom)

Focus: Book of Mark

Zoom. It has been a great time to meet with one another and study together.



We have been amazed at the goodness of God as we have learned more about Him. The insight that we received from the Lord as we study his Word is shared with one another and we in part fulfill the scripture which says in Hebrews 10:24-25, "And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love and good deeds."

We are starting the Book of *Mark* September 18th on Zoom.

One woman said, "I can testify that it's not enough to say, "Good morning!" and then "Have a good week!" once a week. I have gotten to know and love these women as we study God's Word together and sup at the brunches. Plus, throughout this

encouragement from these godly

women. To God be the Glory!".

past year, I've received

Women's Ministry
Brunch
October 2022

Women's Ministry
Spring Tea
April 2022

As the Lord wills, we are planning a Women's Spring Tea in April 2022.

"We have had over 31 women sign up since we have been on Zoom. It has been a great time to meet with one another and study together."